
 

 

 

 

A report on the statistics of the achievements of the College of Media at the university during the 

month of October 2024 

October 2024 AD 

A number of bilateral 

meetings were held 

(Professor Hanan and 

Associate Professor Dr. 

Badiaa) and other 

tripartite meetings with 

the mini-council via Zoom 

to manage the affairs of 

the college and resolve 

obstacles. A meeting was 

held with the three 

councils (the permanent 

council, the advisory 

council, and the mini-

council) headed by the 

Dean of the College of 
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The Director of the 

Faculty of Media 

Administration, 

Associate 

Professor Dr. 

Badia Abdel 

Qader, wrote and 

sent the monthly 

Dean, Professor 

Dr. Abdul Salam 

Al-Wahati, 

discussed the 

work of three 

protocols with 

international 

institutions. The 

discussion was 

with the three 

councils of the 

College of Media. 

This was during an 

important meeting 

led by the Dean of 

the College of 

1- - A date was set 

for a seminar 

session to 

discuss the 

research plan 

entitled The 

impact of 

digital media 

on family 

The congratulations 

of the deans and 

heads of 

departments to 

faculty members 

and students on the 

occasion of the 

successful 

completion of the 

first semester were 

published in the 

college groups . 

The file of the Faculty 

of Media cadres was 

prepared for the new 

portal, which was 

The Director of the 

College of Media 

Administration, 

Associate Professor 

Dr. Badia Abdel 

Qader, published the 

final exam schedules 

for the first semester, 

which are three 

schedules for the 

bachelor's degree 

(first level schedule - 

All the second semester 

subject schedules were sent 

to all departments and sent to 

the professors through the 


